

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP HỌC KÌ II - ANH 7

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|-----------------------|---------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>page</u> | B. <u>information</u> | C. <u>pavement</u> | D. <u>transport</u> |
| 2. A. <u>many</u> | B. <u>celebrate</u> | C. <u>great</u> | D. <u>gravy</u> |
| 3. A. <u>train</u> | B. <u>left</u> | C. <u>with</u> many | D. <u>healthy</u> |
| 4. A. <u>helmet</u> | B. <u>helicopter</u> | C. <u>break</u> | D. <u>record</u> |
| 5. A. <u>jam</u> | B. <u>narrow</u> | C. <u>carry</u> | D. <u>danger</u> |
| 6. A. <u>viewed</u> | B. <u>acted</u> | C. <u>played</u> | D. <u>learned</u> |
| 7. A. <u>solved</u> | B. <u>stored</u> | C. <u>placed</u> | D. <u>tried</u> |
| 8. A. <u>watched</u> | B. <u>helped</u> | C. <u>laughed</u> | D. <u>wanted</u> |
| 9. A. <u>missed</u> | B. <u>performed</u> | C. <u>watched</u> | D. <u>walked</u> |
| 10. A. <u>matched</u> | B. <u>started</u> | C. <u>dressed</u> | D. <u>decreased</u> |

II. Choose the word in each line that has different stress pattern

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|-------------|-------------|
| 1. A. attend | B. perform | C. country | D. enjoy |
| 2. A. perform | B. enter | C. prepare | D. complete |
| 3. A. invest | B. discuss | C. circle | D. combine |
| 4. A. festive | B. famous | C. culture | D. machine |
| 5. A. manner | B. asleep | C. pretty | D. many |
| 6. A. careful | B. project | C. horror | D. perform |
| 7. A. traffic | B. dancer | C. cycling | D. balloon |
| 8. A. allow | B. village | C. many | D. happy |
| 9. A. degree | B. student | C. funny | D. widen |
| 10. A. centre | B. gripping | C. complete | D. boring |

III. Choose the best answer to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, C or D.

- Linh used to _____ jigsaw puzzles in his spare time.
A. did B. does C. doing D. do
- My father _____ the bus to work every day, but I cycle.
A. catches B. drives C. goes D. runs
- I go to school _____ bike.
A. by B. on C. in D. from
- The end of the film was so _____.
A. moved B. moving C. move D. moveable
- _____ the story of the film was good, I didn't like the acting.
A. Because B. Since C. As D. Although
- Everybody has gone to the _____ festival.
A. music B. musical C. musician D. musicians
- My children often sleep while they are _____ a plane.
A. in B. On C. By D. at
- . We _____ to school two years ago. Now I go to school on foot.
A. used to cycle B. cycled C. was cycling D. went
- At 6.30 tomorrow, we _____ to school.
A. cycle B. cycled C. will be cycling D. will cycle
- Solar energy will _____ to solve the problem of energy shortage.
A. use B. be used C. used D. using
- Burning more _____, we will pollute our environment.
A. coal B. gas C. dioxide D. carbon dioxide
- _____ can be a clean and abundant energy source in Viet Nam.
A. Solar energy B. Coal C. Oil D. Nuclear power
- Water falls can be used for the production of _____.
A. solar power B. hydro power C. nuclear power D. wind power
- If we use more cars, the amount of _____ in the air will continue to rise.
A. oxygen B. carbon dioxide C. oil D. coal
- If we continue to burn _____, we will face a serious shortage of energy.
A. fossil fuels B. forest C. wastes D. gas

16. They will go on holiday with some friends of _____.

- A. ours B. theirs C. his D. Hers

17. He _____ in a white sport car.

- A. walks B. drives C. takes D. rides

18. _____ his age, he performs excellently.

- A. Although B. However C. In spite of D. But

19. Mr Bean is a _____ film.

- A. comedy B. horror C. animation D. science fiction

20. _____ is it from your house to school?

- A. How long B. How far C. How much D. How often

21. The Christmas season is also called the _____ season.

- A. festival B. festive C. festivals D. festives

22. 'Driverless cars' have no _____.

- A. people B. drivers C. energy D. seatbelts

23. Public _____ in my town is good and cheap.

- A. vehicle B. travel C. transport D. journey

24. _____ the film is a bit scary, I really enjoyed it.

- A. However B. Nevertheless C. Although D. Despite

25. The film didn't receive good reviews from critics. _____, many people saw it.

- A. Although B. In spite of C. Despite D. However

26. We will go on holiday with some friends of _____.

- A. our B. ours C. us D. we

27. Wind power _____ in the future.

- A. will replace B. replaced C. will be replaced D. replaces

28. _____ the silly story, many people enjoyed the film.

- A. In spite of B. Although C. However D. Nevertheless

29. It's really difficult to _____ a bicycle up the hill.

- A. pedal B. drive C. fly D. sail

30. I _____ go on foot when I was in primary school.

- A. have to B. used to C. can D. may

IV. Choose the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following sentences. Circle A, B, or C.

1. Alternative sources of energy are developed very soon.

- A B C

2. Many more Solar panel will be installed to get power.

- A B C

3. Did he used to work as a traffic policeman?

- A B C

4. Burning fossil fuels is to be stopped because they are non-renewable sources.

- A B C

5. Biogas will be use in the villages to protect the environment.

- A B C

6. Although I asked my parents for permission, but they still got angry.

- A B C

7. In spite of her serve pain; however, she tried to walk to the auditorium to attend the lecture.

- A B C

8. Tet is the most important festive of Vietnamese people.

- A B C

9. Although being the best qualified candidate, he didn't get the job.

- A B C

10. It has about 5 kms from my house to the city center.

- A B C

V. Choose the best response (A, B, C or D) to complete each conversation.

1. "How far is Vung Tau from Ho Chi Minh City?" - "_____"

- A. It's not very far B. it takes about two hours or more.

- C. It's about 120kms D. You can get to Vung Tau by boat or bus.
2. "Could I ask you a few question about your favorite movies?" _____
 A. That sound good. C. Sure. Go ahead
 B. Not a bad idea D. But I don't want to.
3. "What _____ of film is the Matrix?" – "Science fiction".
 A. ranking B. plot C. review D. kind
4. "Would you like to go to the supermarket with me?" – "_____"
 A. Yes, please. B. Yes, I can't. C. Never mind D. Yes, I'd love to.
5. "_____ do people celebrate Diwali?" – "They celebrate it with music, lights, fireworks and traditional sweets."
 A. How B. What C. Why D. Where

VI. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or pharse that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underline part in each of the following sentences.

- Fallout from a nuclear power station damaged in the tsunami may endanger the vegetation.
 A. stimulate B. harm C. inhibit D. benefit
- It was boiling yesterday. We have a very humid and dry summer this year.
 A. very hot B. cooking C. dry D. cooked
- The doctor advised Peter to give up smoking.
 A. stop B. continue C. finish D. consider
- The air conditioner Mary has just bought is very hard to use.
 A. boring B. difficult C. simple D. easy
- I think it's important to listen to both sides of the argument.
 A. hear B. speak C. advise D. pay attention to

VII. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or pharse that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underline part in each of the following sentences.

- Barry seems happy enough working for himself.
 A. funny B. satisfied C. upset D. interested
- We cannot clean up our polluted rivers and seas overnight.
 A. cleared B. dirty C. honored D. respected
- In the first two decades of its existence, the cinema developed rapidly.
 A. leisurely B. slowly C. weakly D. shortly
- They started building the house in January.
 A. begin B. finish C. commence D. continue
- You can find the answer to almost any question in cyberspace.
 A. require B. comment C. answer D. Sentence

VIII. READING

1. Read the text and choose the best answers:

Easter is an important Christian festival and holiday. It is (1)_____ to celebrate the resurrection of Jesus Christ. Easter is not a fixed holiday. Its (2)_____ varies between 22nd March and 25th April. People celebrate Easter (3)_____ the world.

In the UK, Easter is a public holiday. People (4)_____ Easter chocolate eggs to their friends and family. There are also egg hunts for kids. In the US, Easter is a (5)_____ holiday. People can go to church and have a special family meal. They also play egg-hunts and give gifts of coloured eggs. In Russia, Easter is one of the (6)_____ important holidays. People celebrate it with an Easter breakfast or meal. They also create very beautiful Easter eggs.

- | | | | |
|---------------|----------|-----------|-------------|
| 1. A. made | B. held | C. given | D. opened |
| 2. A. day | B. date | C. event | D. month |
| 3. A. through | B. on | C. all | D. around |
| 4. A. eat | B. have | C. give | D. receive |
| 5. A. nation | B. local | C. native | D. national |
| 6. A. more | B. best | C. most | D. better |

2. Read the following text and choose the best answer for the questions below.

Yesterday, on the way home from school, I saw an accident. A boy was run over by a taxi when he was riding his bicycle. The boy's leg was broken and it was bleeding badly. Someone there tried to stop the bleeding. They put pressure on it and held it tight. A man used his mobile phone to call the emergency service. Some minutes later, an ambulance arrived and sent the boy to the hospital. Two policemen came to the scene immediately. Some people told the police that the taxi driver was driving at a very high speed when the accident happened. Some others began talking about the traffic accidents these days and blamed the increasing number of accidents on the roads for careless driving and drunk drivers.

1. What did the writer see yesterday?

- A. fighting B. fire C. an accident D. crash

2. The accident happened between a taxi and _____.

- A. motorbike B. a bus C. a car D. a bicycle

3. The boy was sent to the hospital by _____.

- A. a car B. an ambulance C. a passenger D. a police

4. What part of his body was hurt? - His _____,

- A. head B. arm C. leg D. shoulder

5. How was the driver driving when the accident happened? - Very _____.

- A. slowly B. fast C. carefully D. well

IX. WRITING

1. Rearrange the following sentences using the cues given. You can use other words and change the cues to complete the sentences.

1. This/most boring/have/film/I/ever/watched/is/the.

2. In spite of/good critics/this film/makes/me/disappointed/having.

3. this time tomorrow/ English/ They/ will be learning.

4. to save/ will reduce/ our energy/ the use of electricity/ We.

5. in our country/ source of energy/ a renewable/ will be/ Wind.

6. will be replaced/ Coal/ renewable source/ by another.

7. Solar energy/ in the world/ by many countries/ will be used.

2. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first

1/ We will use renewable energy in the future.

→ Renewable energy _____

2/ They will build our school next year.

→ Our school _____

3/ What is the distance between Vinh and Ha Noi city?

→ How _____

4/ I often walked to school when I was a student.

→ I used _____

5/ Although they are short, they still love playing sports.

In spite of _____

6/ They will use solar energy to protect the environment.

Solar energy _____

7/ Although she eats lots of food, she is still very slim.

In spite of _____

8/ What is the distance between Hanoi and HCM city?

How far _____

9/ I find English interesting.

I am _____

10/ Our roof will be fixed tomorrow.

They _____

3. Rewrite the sentences, using the words in the brackets. Change other words in the sentence if necessary.

1. That restaurant often had few customers last year. (**used**)

2. We planned to visit Petronas in the afternoon. We could not afford the fee. (**however**)

3. She failed the test .She studied hard.(**although**)

4. I was tired.I couldn't sleep.(**in spite of**)

5. We enjoyed our camping holiday. It rained every day.(**although**)